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TRIM Ref: D19/11028 

Senator O’Sullivan 
Chair 
Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT   

 

Dear Senator 

Re: Hansard Correction – Friday 22 February 2019 

I have reviewed the proof Hansard of the Additional Estimates 2019 hearing conducted by 
the Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee on  
Friday 22 February 2019 and I wish to make one factual correction. I have provided it as 
Attachment A to this letter. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the transcript. 

 

Kind regards 

Phillip Glyde 
Chief Executive  
Murray-Darling Basin Authority 
 
8 March 2019 
 

http://www.mdba.gov.au/
http://www.mdba.gov.au/
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Attachment A 

Corrections to Hansard of Additional Estimates hearing on  
Friday 22 February 2019 

Correction 1: 

The correction relates to my opening statement which can be found on page 4 of the proof 
Hansard: 

“The first is the Basin Community Committee statement and the second is the independent 
panel interim report into the fish deaths, which was provided by the Australian Academy of 
Science. I’m happy to table that statement.”  

I wish to highlight to the committee that on page 4 I mistakenly stated the above and the 
corrected answer is provided below.  

“The first is the Basin Community Committee statement and the second is the independent 
panel interim report into the fish deaths, which was provided by Professor Rob Vertessy. I’m 
happy to table that statement.”  
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